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22 May 2007

Bills Committee on Energy
Efficiency (Labelling of
Products) Bill

Legislative Council

8 Jackson Road

Hong Kong

(Attention: Ms Debbie Yau)

Dear Ms Yau,
Energy Efficiency (Labelling of Products) Bill

Thank you for your letter of 17 May 2007, inviting our views on the above Bill.

Having consulted our members in the concerned trades, we have no objection to
the introduction of a mandatory energy labelling scheme for room coolers, compact
fluorescent lamps and refrigerators.

In order to facilitate compliance with the requirements, we strongly encourage the
Government to thoroughly consult manufacturers and traders of the products covered

by the Bill when preparing the codes of practice, in particular the provisions on testing
and classification standards.

Yours sincerely,

ng Chung 1

Chairman
Electrical and Optical Products Group

c.c. Hon. Andrew Leung





